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March 14, 2023 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

OF 

ACPA ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

AND 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS (2024-2025 TERM) 

 

As governed by the ACPA By-Laws, this shall serve as Notice that the Annual 

Membership Meeting of the Alabama Cemetery Preservation Alliance, Inc. (ACPA) will be held 

on or about 11:30 A.M., Saturday, April 29, 2023 in the Ivy Creek United Methodist Church, 

Autaugaville, AL. 

 

 The meeting will be held during lunch after the morning session of the 21St Annual 

Cemetery Preservation Workshop in the Ivy Creek United Methodist Church.  

 

 Business will consist of the presentation of Alliance Reports and the Election of Officers 

for the 2024-2025 Term. Terms of office are effective January 1 of the first year through 

December 31 of the second year. 

 

 All the current elected officers agreed to serve an additional term and thus the following 

persons have been nominated and presented to the members by the ACPA Nominating 

Committee:  

  President: Teresa Mathews (current President)  

  1st Vice President: Lisa Carden (current 1st VP) 

  2nd Vice President: Scott Martin (current 2nd VP)  

  Secretary: Rachel Clinkscale (current Secretary)  

  Treasurer: Robert Steward (current Treasurer)  

 

 Additional Nominations May Be Taken From The Floor At The Meeting; any such 

nominees must be present at the meeting and agree to serve if elected. Attendance to the 

workshop is not a requirement for attending the free membership meeting but only members 

present at the membership meeting may vote.  

 

 

Teresa Mathews  

President  

Alabama Cemetery Preservation Alliance, Inc. (ACPA) 


